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After listening to David Attenborough on T.V. today | started to query why developers and planners are
contemplating building on land close by, bounded by the M5 the A38 and A4135 plus a railway line.
Noise levels are already a big issue and would only increase further with the introduction of some
3/4000 additional vehicles. Air pollution levels are bad enough now but would obviously increase,
evidence of pollution shows when | look out on to my drive where a car is normally parked the surface
below is in prime condition but the surrounding area is black, evidence to me of air pollution.

Having lived in the area for some 27 years | am fully aware of the noise and air pollution and most
certainly do not want to be subjected to more of these issues.

David Attenborough also reminded me of rising water levels, so in the story of Wisloe if the noise and
pollution level don’t damage your health there is a fair chance that water will eventually get you.

Remember the area is very close to the edge of a designated flood plain.

On a more personal note | would hate to lose my views across the fields up to Stinchcombe Hill.



